
Bits and Pieces . . . and Please keeP them coming in! 
 
 
 
 

Here is your 184th Midland Unitarian Association Inc. Bits & Pieces for November 2023. If you want any news 
from your congregation included here, please send it to me (details below) 

 
MUA Inc. AIMS AND OBJECTIVES 

 
 Support congregations 
 Make things happen by providing leadership and initiating projects 
 Find resourceful solutions 
 Connect Unitarians in the Midlands. 

 
*** 

AUTUMN TRAINING / RETREAT DAY 
 

The Autumn Training Day, which was held at Kingswood on Saturday 7th October, was an 
inspirational day. Unitarians from all over the Midlands had the opportunity of trying out various 
different spiritual practices and everyone went away with some new ideas and inspirations for 
their own spiritual growth. 
 
Huge thanks to Rev Sheena Gabriel, for coming up all the way from Godalming in Surrey to 
facilitate it with Rev Sue Woolley. 

 
*** 

 
CAROL SERVICES AROUND THE DISTRICT 

 
I am hoping to publish a list of all the Christmas events hosted by congregations around the MUA, 
in the December issue of Bits & Pieces. So far, I have received information from three 
congregations. Please would the rest let me know, so that I can produce a complete list?  
 
Many thanks. 
 

*** 
 

MIDLAND UNITARIAN ASSOCIATION INC. ANNUAL REPORT 
 

A couple of weeks ago, I sent round my usual MUA Annual Report request letters to 
congregational Secretaries, asking them to return them to me as soon as they could. It would be 
marvellous if I could have most of the information for the Annual Report in place before I go on 
sick leave on 5th December.  
 
So this is a gentle reminder… I would be most grateful to receive your congregation’s annual 
report for the year ending 31st December 2023, together with any updates for the Congregational 
Directory, by Thursday 30th November. 
 
Again, many thanks. 
 
 
If you have any contributions for the next Bits & Pieces, please send them to me at 5, Martins 
Road, Piddington, Northampton NN7 2DN or via e-mail to revsuewoolley@gmail.com  Thanks! 
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